
IGF 2017 Annual Stocktaking Process 

I would like to thank the IGF secretariat and the MAG member for taking seriously the feedback 

through the taking stock process. I did notice some improvements in the workshop proposal 

application form and the MAG process in evaluating these proposals. 

My feedback for this year has to do with the timing of the meeting itself.  For the past two 

years, the IGF have been scheduled in December – December is the month of holidays and 

cultural festivities- were most people are busy wrapping the end of the year work or engaged 

into cultural community activities.  Although the IGF do provide an excellent online 

participation facilities but it would be good to avoid the last month of the year and be more 

culturally sensitive to give chance for more participants to attend in person.  
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